From: Gary E Ballman

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: License Number 20210001847
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 3:39:06 PM

Legislative Hearing Officer,

I own the duplex at 1329/1331 Lincoln Ave. This is right across the alley from 1332 Grand Ave where an
application for a Liquor On Sale - 100 seats or less, Liquor On Sale - Sunday, and Entertainment (A) license has
been made. I am opposed to this type of use at this location because of noise, especially as late as 12:30 AM, and
congestion it will create. Also, it will require another trash container be placed in what is already a crowded alley.
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